
 

 

Sacramento Valley UPF: Importance of Marriage for World Peace 
 
Charles de Watteville 
August 23, 2016 
 

 
 
Universal Peace Federation (UPF) held a lively community breakfast at the Sacramento Valley Family 
Church (SVFC) under the theme “Importance of Marriage for World Peace.” 
 

 
 
Lowell and America Callahan from Wheatland, California were invited as guest speakers. They shared 
about their family and the experience of recently being recognized as Parents of the Year by The 
Washington Times. 
 
Three additional presentations were given briefly by Charles de Watteville on the value of marriage, the 
challenges of marriage today, and the significance of True Parents’ Interfaith Marriage Blessing and Re-
Dedication Ceremonies for bringing a spiritual change to the modern world’s attitudes about marriage. 
 



 

 

 
 
The presentations were separated by two discussions, the first on the value of marriage and the second on 
ways to address the decline of marriage in America. 
 
Six guests and nine SVFC members participated and look forward to future events. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


